
From: Joe Sonnenberg 
To: "CPF Office" 
Cc: "cpfcattle@gmail.com" 
Subject: RE: Extension for Application LA19032 
Date: Friday, March 27, 2020 11:27:25 AM 
 
Hello Kathy, 
 
As of right now you have an extension until August 10, 2020. I appreciate the heads up on looking for end of the 
year right away but cannot confirm an extension at this time. Our managers are still working on what sort of 
flexibility we will be allowed to extend/ what business is going to look like and things are developing on a day to 
day basis. I can say that if extensions are not possible, you will be permitted to resubmit a new Part 1. Part of the 
reason for resubmission is we would need to redo some of the background paperwork relating to neighboring land 
owners. How we handle this will be figured out over the coming weeks and months, we have many similar inquiries 
coming in. 
 
I will make note of the expiry in my calendar here though and check in with at a later date. If you do not hear from 
me and August is approaching feel free to send me another message or give me a phone call as a reminder. Sorry I 
can't give a clearer answer at this time, things are a bit crazy here too trying to keep our office going. 
 
Take care and all the best, hope that helps for now, 
 
Joe 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: CPF Office [mailto:cpfoffice@uniserve.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 11:08 AM 
To: Joe Sonnenberg <Joe.Sonnenberg@nrcb.ca> 
Cc: Bernie VanderMeulen <cpfcattle@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: Extension for Application LA19032 
 
Hello Joe. With the pandemic going on and closures due to this issue, we are having issues contacting companies to 
move forward with the planning and details of the project and are asking if we can get an extension to the deadline 
for submission of Part 2 to the end of 2020. Is this possible? 
 
Thank you very much and hope you and your family are staying safe during these difficult times. 
 
Kathy Amyotte 
Corner's Pride Farms Ltd. 
10484 McGrath Road 
Rosedale, BC V0X 1X2 
Email: cpfoffice@uniserve.com 
Phone: 604-794-7735 
Fax: 604-794-7262 


